
ATTENTION LAP SWIMMERS 

We are having some building repairs done August 1-8.  As of now 

the building will be closed for all swimming.  If we can open again 

before the 8th we will post on our site.  Please check there for any 

changes! 

https://swimatlanta.com/midway 

 

Thanks for your understanding! 

 

https://swimatlanta.com/midway

